
 

 

September 2020 Community Notice 
TTC Rosedale Station - Easier Access Project 

Pre-construction information 
 

Dear Neighbour, 

 

Plans to make Rosedale Station accessible are nearing completion and construction is scheduled to begin 
in spring 2021, and be completed in 2024. There are 48 stations accessible thus far, with a commitment 
to completing the remaining stations by 2025, as required by the Accessibility for Ontarians with 
Disabilities Act. 

 

The new features at Rosedale Station include two elevators that will provide customers with an 
accessible path between the subway platform and street level. Other features include CCTV and updated 
signage. Details on the project, including design, accessibility features, impacts and mitigation are 
available on a dedicated project page where you will also find construction updates and notices when 
they are released. 

 

Visit www.ttc.ca/projects for details. 

 

I encourage you to visit the page and register for regular updates or simply contact me to be added to 
the project mailing list. Being added to the mailing list will also ensure that you receive notices in the 
event there are utility disruptions in the area during construction. Although all steps are taken to 
minimize disruptions, there are occasions where they are required in order to complete the project.  

 

The station will remain open throughout construction, as will access to sidewalks and the path leading to 
the ravine. 

 

Please take a moment to review the presentation on the project site and share your comments or 
questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lito Romano 

 

TTC contacts 

 Lito Romano, Community Liaison, 416-397-8699, lito.romano@ttc.ca  

 Customer Service, 416-393-3030 (daily 7 a.m. to 10 p.m., closed holidays) or @TTChelps. 

 TTY Line, 416-481-2523 (daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays).  

 Route/Schedules/Fares: 416-393-4636 (INFO) or ttc.ca. 

http://www.ttc.ca/
mailto:lito.romano@ttc.ca

